

John R. Kasich, Governor Mary Taylor, Lt. Governor Craig W. Butler, Director

June 21, 2018

Mr. Thomas Bauer City of Clyde 222 North Main Street Clyde, Ohio 43410

Re: City of Clyde

Correspondence

**NPDES** 

Sandusky County 2PD00004\*RD

Subject: City of Clyde CSO Public Notification Plan

Dear Mr. Bauer:

This letter is in response to the City of Clyde Combined Sewer Overflows (CSOs) Public Notification Plan that was received on April 23, 2018. Revisions to the Plan were received on June 08, 2018. The Plan includes details on how the City of Clyde will comply with the public notification requirements for CSOs to the Great Lakes Basin.

Ohio EPA finds the revised Plan to be acceptable. Please begin implementing the plan by November 7, 2018.

If you have questions or concerns regarding this letter, please contact Mr. Ryan Gierhart at (419) 373-3053 or e-mail at <a href="mailto:ryan.gierhart@epa.ohio.gov">ryan.gierhart@epa.ohio.gov</a>.

Sincerely,

Alex A. Smaili, P.Ě.

Water Quality Engineer II/Unit Supervisor

Ohio EPA, Northwest District Office

Division of Surface Water

RG/jlm

ec: David Brumbaugh, Ohio EPA - DSW/CO

Michelle Mix, Ohio EPA – DSW/NWDO Alex Smaili, Ohio EPA – DSW/NWDO

eDoc